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Honorary Consul Of Japan In Indiana
April 5, 2016 Indianapolis

Pete Morse of the Indianapolis office has been appointed the Honorary
Consul of Japan in Indiana by the government of Japan. Honorary
Consuls of Japan represent Japan in various jurisdictions, and their
responsibilities include providing consultation and support for Japanese
nationals, as well as promoting better understanding of Japan. Pete was
featured in an article published by Inside Indiana Business on April 5.
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